Craig, Sondra

From: Anna Jotham <ajotham@citizensstatebank.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 2:36 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Strong Support for Resolution #25-0723 – Security in Public Parks

Importance: High

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council Members,

I'm writing in strong support of Resolution #25-0723 to extend weekend security in La Crosse's public spaces through the end of 2025.

As an employee of a business located downtown near Burns Park, we've seen firsthand the positive impact of added security. While the situation has improved in recent years—thanks to strong leadership and regular patrols—our staff and customers still face safety concerns on a regular basis.

Continued funding for this security is essential to maintaining a safe and welcoming environment downtown. I urge you to support this resolution and help protect the progress we've made.

Thank you for your leadership and service.



ANNA JOTHAMDirector of Marketing

P: (608) 785-2265 | F: (608) 785-2275 620 Main Street | P.O. Box 219 La Crosse, WI 54602

















Why our customers love us!